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During the week of October 10" from 7:00am through 5:00pm daily, we will be conducting
Geotechnical site verifications for the ANSYS Simulation Building and Undergraduate Maker
Center. It is anticipated that the work will take approximately one week to complete. The
work will be conducted on the future site of the ANSYS building in the parking lot off of Frew
Street between Porter Hall, Hamerschlag Hall and Scaife Hall. There will be temporary
parking closures and intermittent construction signage posted in the area and on
Hamerschlag Drive alerting both pedestrians and drivers of the work zones. The work will
not restrict the existing ADA parking spaces.

If you have any questions or concerns, please call Jennifer McDowell
at 8-3763 or e-mail jmcdowell@cmu.edu




